Lee, Chris

From: Beth Reamer <bethreamer@ymail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2022 2:36 PM

To: Lee, Chris

Cc: Mayor

Subject: Live Nation Theater

[You don't often get email from bethreamer@ymail.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

Dear Common Council and Mayor Johnson,
| am writing this e mail because | currently have no aldermanic representation. I live in the 3rd aldermanic district.

| am extremely and strongly opposed to the building of new theaters in the deer district. Milwaukee currently has more
than enough theater and music venues. While | don’t need to list the venues, | will. Fiserv Forum, Turner Hall, Shank
Hall, The Riverside, Pabst Theater, The Milwaukee Center, The Marcus Center for the Performing Arts, The Rave, Cactus
Club, Miller High Life Theater.

Allowing Live Nation to construct these venue locations will do nothing but drive up prices and put local venues out of
business, which also impacts local musicians and the staff of these facilities. Ticket prices are already sky high and this
would only make things worse. Please protect our current venues, staff and musicians and vote no.

Sincerely,

Beth Reamer

1323 East Randolph Court
Milwaukee, W1 53212
(414) 963-1403



